Forest Trails Unit l1IB Association
Lots 378 - 426
Post Office Box 2942
Overgaard, Arizona 85933

June g, 2012

The Board of Directors' Meeting was held on June 2, 2012. The meeting was called to Order
ati2:agP.M.

Those attending were: Jim Miller, Margaret Miller, Arlen Van Roekel, Tim Andrella and Karla
Desrosiers.

The Officers for 2013 are:

President: Karla Desrosiers
Vice President: Arlen Van Roekel
Secretary: Karla Desrosiers
Treasurer Jim Miller
Architectural Committee Chair: Jim Miller

The Board of Directors for 2013 are:

Karla Desrosiers Rich MarchantT
Jim Miller Tina Barrett
Margaret Miller Tim Andrella
Bill Ward

The Architectural Committee would like to note that it tries to be as consistent as possible
when making approval requests of Lot members about changes or additions to any particular
property. However, approvals must be done on a Lot by Lot basis, sometimes relating to an
entirely individual problem related to a Lot; i.e. a flood plain problem.

The Architectural Committee will mail letters regarding Lots that require attention.

The Architectural Committee for 2013 is as follows:

Harold Lanning Chuck Desrosiers
Jim Miller, Chair Arlen Van Roekel
Tim Andrella Carol Stewart
Rich Marchant John Onstott

Bill Ward

* Need to find out if the Association By-Laws were recorded at the Navajo County Complex by
then-President Joy Crist.

Respectfully Submitted,
Karla Desrosiers
Secretary, Forest Trails Il B Association, Lots 378 - 426



